GLPG Board Meeting, October 7th, 2021 
 
Meeting convened at 10:00 am at the Guild 
Present: Anne Szilagyi, Sophie Wang, Barb Hyman, Bill Guerin, Judith Fleishman, Charlie Seebeck, Barb Hranilovich, Deb Cole, Chris Iott. 
Absent: Liz Meyers
Motion to approve September minutes was accepted and passed. 
 
Motion to approve the Sept 2021 Treasurers Report prepared by Madhu Anderson accepted and passed. 

The Board discussed protocols for Covid exposure at the Guild and decided on the following actions:
It was decided that a sign-in sheet should be used by the students attending labs. This would
      aid if it became necessary to trace all contacts.

Education Committee Chair, Barb Sears and President Judith Fleishman collaborated on a      letter addressing the students on possible actions to follow if exposed to Covid. The letter        was sent to all students through the class assistants.

Winter classes will require the use of some open windows and a clay room fan. Testing will       be done to ensure proper air flow prior to the start of classes. 
	
Barb Hranilovich from the Sales Committee informed the Board that the committee will meet on 10/20/21 to determine the timing and operation of the Fall Sale.

Motion to adjourn was accepted and passed.
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00am. The next meeting will be at 10:00 am on November 12th.   Currently the plan is for an in-person meeting in the clean room.
